
H404 SAFETY RECALL – INCORRECT SPECIFICATION TAIL LAMPS

SAFETY RECALL H404 – IINCORRECTT SPECIFICATIONN TAILL LAMPSS     F-PACE

AFFECTED MODELS 21-22MY F-PACE

VOLUME AFFECTED USA 5326 Canada 699

REPAIR

The rear tail lamps may not be to specification.
Retailers will inspect rear tail lamps and where an incorrect specification tail lamp has 

been installed, following instructions in the bulletin, will replace with correct parts.. 
Lesss thann 1%% off vehicless aree expectedd too needd aa replacementt part

REPAIR TIME Inspect 0.1hrs   Replacement lamps up to 0.4hrs for a pair + DIDO

CAMPAIGN LAUNCH
Retailer Notification only was on August 4th, 2022.
USA NAS22.08.001 and Canada NAS22.08.002.  

Repair bulletin target publication date is August 15th, 2022

Notes For sold cars, Customers will be notified by direct mail following the normal Recall 
process.


